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Для багатьох людей готель – це тільки місце для сну. Познайомтеся з 

незвичайним готелем світу, і Ви ніколи не схочете зупиняться в інших 
готелях! 

 
It is a well known fact that the hotel is now playing a major role. 

Each year, more open and new hotel. many people believe – it's just a place 
to sleep. I want to introduce you to an unusual hotel in the world, which 
may seem to you an interesting place for you where you want to spend your 
next vacation 

Unusual hotel Poseidon Undersea Resort was opened on 15 January 
2010. Podvodny hotel is located on the Fiji island of Poseidon. Tourists pay 
for the hotel room, offers a free shuttle service to the island from Nadi 
Airport to the twin-engine plane. 73 rooms includes an underwater resort. In 
fact, the hotel is not entirely under water, the resort has rooms, both under 
water and on stilts over the water. Just imagine relaxing in the room around 
you crystal clear, blue water, various inhabitants of the marine world, and 
can even be served directly from the rooms, using special equipment – a 
holiday experience will be remembered for a lifetime for all. 

Rooms on the surface of the water is also pleased with his huge 
residences guests, beautiful interior and excellent service. Each residence 
has its own swimming pool, terrace and bathroom with jacuzzi. While in the 
room, guests can watch the real marine life, including only a special light, 
which attracts marine life. If guests suddenly seem that the marine life 
around the capsule floats is not enough, you can remote control to throw in 
the feed water, which is like a lot of small and large fish. 

All hotels in Fiji are attracted by its originality, comfort, originality 
and nature, but underwater hotel Poseidon Undersea Resort really worth 
unique among others. It is worth noting that the queue to visit the hotel is 
painted in the next few years. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


